
NMBI Summer Series
A conversation about midwifery by midwives

The Nursing and Midwifery Board of Ireland (NMBI) will be co-hosting a Summer 
Series event with the University of Limerick (UL) on Wednesday, 8 June 2022.

The panel event will discuss the challenges facing midwifery and consider some 
of the possible solutions. There will be a focus on both recruitment to the 
profession and the retention of existing midwives. Leading experts in their field 
from both Limerick and the wider Munster region will discuss the autonomous 
role of the midwife. The evening is an opportunity to hear from leading experts in 
midwifery and from NMBI representatives on future plans for education in 
midwifery.

This is an in-person event only and is not being livestreamed.

You can register to attend on Eventbrite.

The NMBI Summer Series is an opportunity for professionals in both academic and
clinical fields of expertise to come together to discuss the future for nursing and
midwifery, to probe innovations in practice and to examine new ideas.

Future Proofing Midwifery through Education, 
Practice and Leadership

Date: Wednesday, 8 June 2022
Time: 17:00 to 19:45 
Location: The Pavilion, North Campus, University of Limerick, Limerick, 
V94 F7XW 

https://www.eventbrite.ie/e/320593442617



